
From: aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com

Subject: RE: NoHo Pedestrian Plaza

Date: November 28, 201 6 at 1 0 :1 9 AM
To: Angelina Schneider angelina.schneider@lacity.org

lpm it is.

Call me at 56

Thanks.

Aaron Aulenta

Urban Place Consulting Group
aaron@urbanplaceconsuitinq.com

Original Message
Subject: Re: NoHo Pedestrian Plaza

From: Angelina Schneider <anaelina.schneider@lacitv.ora>
Date: Mon, November 28, 2016 10:10 am
To: Aaron Aulenta <aaron@urbanplaceconsultina.com>

How about lpm?

a

Angelina Schneider
|

Field Deputy, Mid-Town North Hollywood/
NoHo Arts District

LA City Councilmember Paul Krekorian, District 2

Office: 818.755.7676
www.paulkrekorian.orQ

On Mon, Nov 28, 2016 at 9:51 AM, <aaron@urbanplaceconsultina.com > wrote:

Hey,

I'm pretty open today.

What time is good for you to talk?

Aaron Aulenta

Urban Place Consulting Group
aaron@urbanplaceconsultina.com

Original Message
Subject: Re: NoHo Pedestrian Plaza

From: Angelina Schneider <anqelina.schneider@lacitv.ora >
Date: Mon, November 28, 2016 9:43 am
To: NoHo ArtWalk < nohoartwalk.la@amail.com>
Cc: Aaron Aulenta <aaron@urbanplaceconsultina.com >

Hey Justin,

Let me mull this over with Aaron. Our office doesn't have a problem with it, but let me see what I can
do about the Department of Transportation, who administer the People Street Program.



Thanks so much!

Aaron,

Can you let me know when you might be available for a quick chat?

Thanks!

Angelina Schneider
|
Field Deputy, Mid-Town North Hollywood/

NoHo Arts District

l_A City Councilmember Paul Krekorian, District 2

Office: 818.755.7676
www.paulkrekorian.orQ

On Tue, Nov 22, 2016 at 1:00 PM, NoHo ArtWalk

<nohoartwal k.la@amail.com > wrote:

Hi Angelina,

I hope you are happy & healthy! Thank you again for all of your assistance

with the NoHo ArtWalk (=

I just got of the phone with Karen from the Special Events office and I'm

trying to find out if there is a way to pull a Special Events permit on the 3rd

Thursday of every month that will allow Visual Artists to sell their art in the

NoHo Pedestrian Plaza if we have a Special Events Sales & Use Permit for

the entire area of Weddington to Magnolia?

Aaron said to ask Karen, but Karen said to ask you... so, here I am!

Can you help answer this question?

The problem is that the contract that Aaron has states that the NoHo
Pedestrian Plaza can NOT have any type of commercial use, so currently I

tell all of the Visual Artists that they are NOT allowed to sell their art during

the NoHo ArtWalk. But if we pull the Special Events permit, the artists are

allowed to sell on the sidewalks... which is fine, but I'd like to see if we can

get approved for commercial use of the NoHo Plaza during the NoHo ArtWalk

on 3rd Thursdays.

Thx for your help!

justin o.

NoHo ArtWalk
EMX Los Angeles


